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Dear Parents,

Welcome back from half term.  We hope you
are all rested and ready to learn! 

As  you  are  all  aware  we  had  our  Ofsted
inspection, this went very well.   Thank you to
those parents that emailed feedback or spoke
to the inspector directly.   We will  find out
within 30 days our results and I will let you all
know.  

GENERAL INFORMATION/REMINDERS

EXTRA DAYS
A letter has gone home asking if you would
like any extra days, please let me know asap. 

LUNCH CLUB
If your child is wanting to attend our lunch
club, please speak to a member of our staff.
These prove to very popular, and spaces fill
up quickly.  We have a nut free and healthy
eating  policy  with  no  sugary  drinks  such  as
smoothies and cartons of juice as these have
a lot  of  hidden sugars.  Please see attached
information  sheet.   Please  make  sure  lunch
bags are clearly named on the outside of the
bag.  

WEATHER 

Can  you  please  make  sure  we  have  a  warm
winter coat and hat clearly labelled with your
child’s name, for when we go outside to play
and sensible shoes no welly boots.       

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

21st February Pancake day Children will 
be making 
pancakes 

1st March St. David’s 
Day 

Wear 
something 
yellow

2nd March World Book 
Day

Letter has 
been sent 
home

19th March Mother’s Day 
31st March Easter show 

& bonnet 
parade

Letter to 
follow. Save 
the date!

LONG TERM PLANNING 

The children will be looking at the follow over
the course of the year.  These topics will be
included  throughout  the  setting  in  various
areas of learning.  

Spring term 2 – Farm
Summer term 1 – Sea
Summer term 2- Transport
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BOOK AND LETTER OF THE WEEK
Below  is  this  half  term’s  list  of  books  and
letters  of  the  week.  Please  encourage  your
child to bring in things for our ‘show and tell’
basket (labelled). If you would like to pop in
to read to some of the children, please let me
know.  

Date Week Book Letter
20/02/23 1 Dear Zoo D,d
27/02/23 2 Peace at Last V,v
06/03/23 3 Jack and the bean

stalk 
J,j

13/03/23 4 The very hungry 
Caterpillar 

X,x

20/03/23 5 A squash and a 
squeeze

Q,q

27/03/23 6 Chicken Licken C,c

Finally,  please  remember  that  we  have  an
‘Open  Door’  policy,  and  should  you  need  to
speak with either myself or your key person
we will make ourselves available to you.

Thank you, 
Lisa Pearce – Manager 


